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BY EMAIL 
 
December 17, 2020 
 
Eryn MacKinnon 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator  
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
regulatory@HydroOne.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. MacKinnon:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

2021 Transmission Revenue Requirement Application  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0202 

  
The OEB provided a draft Decision and Order in relation to the above-noted proceeding 
on December 5, 2020. On December 8, 2020, in its comments on the draft, Hydro One 
noted Page 1 paragraph 5 lines 3 and 4 should refer to rates revenue requirement and 
that Hydro One still requires the Foregone Revenue Transmission Deferral Account to 
record the regulatory tax impact from the disposition of the OPEB Cost Deferral Account 
and to record accrued interest for the Foregone Revenue over the disposition period to 
be approved in the UTR proceeding. Both requested changes were made to the draft 
Decision and Order. 
 
The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Order. A copy of this document is 
enclosed with this letter.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar  
 
c: Mr. Michael Engelberg, mengelberg@HydroOne.com 
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